
PLANNED LIFT OUTAGE
Lindum station
Tuesday 5 to Monday 11 August
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For more information, please see station staff, call 13 16 17 (business hours) or email 
customerfeedback@qr.com.au

Queensland Rail will carry out a planned outage of the lifts at 
Lindum station between 9am and 2:30pm, from Tuesday 5 to 
Monday 11 August (weekend excluded).

Only one lift will be out at any time. 

The new footbridge will be available (stair-only).  

Customers travelling towards Cleveland, requiring the lift, should 
use Manly and change to an inbound service for Lindum.

Customers travelling towards the city can exit Lindum using the 
station’s accessible ramp. Cross-corridor access (to North Road) 
will be via the level crossing. 

Please see station staff for assistance and plan your journey at 
translink.com.au

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your 
understanding while we carry out this work.


